
CALL FOR POSTERS
and 

New Investigator Award Entries

in Aging or Life Course Studies

Thurs., Sept. 22, 2022 
  on the UW–Madison campus

aging.wisc.eduDeadline to apply is July 17, 2022  •   Application available on our website

32nd  IOA
Annual Colloquium

CALL FOR POSTERS
	� We invite faculty, staff, students, postdocs, and others from UW–Madison to submit a poster 
that pertains to new research in the field of aging or life course studies for the Institute  
on Aging Annual Colloquium. 

	� The Colloquium is meant to provide information to the public about current research in aging,  
so posters should be written at a level that is comprehensible to the general public,  
who are the majority of the attendees.

	� The IOA poster printer is available for printing accepted posters at no charge. 

NEW INVESTIGATOR AWARD • $500
	� UW–Madison students and advanced trainees (including graduate and medical students;  
postgraduate trainees; and postdoctoral fellows, trainees, or research associates)  
who enter a poster can also apply for the $500 award, which recognizes  
outstanding achievement among new investigators. 

	� Award applications will be accepted for research in any area pertaining to aging  
or life course studies (e.g., biomedical, psychosocial, or clinical/applied research). 

	� Work must be substantially the applicant’s own research.

TO APPLY
	� For complete details see the online application at:  
		  aging.wisc.edu/annual-colloquium

	� For questions, contact Jenni Sterk • jmsterk@wisc.edu • 608-262-1818

FREE & 
OPEN to the PUBLIC
Registration opens the  
first Monday in August  

and usually fills up fast.

Includes speakers, a Health 
& Resource Fair with local 

aging organizations, and  
a Poster Session  

showcasing recent  
aging research.

Hosted by the
University of 

Wisconsin-Madison
Institute on Aging


